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Please do not make any changes to the current eviction laws, they are fine the way they are.

If the eviction laws are changed, T am afraid I will no longer invest in Las Vegas' robust economy, and
recommend any of my friends, colleagues, and fellow investors against it as well.

As bad as the current times are, | have no doubt things will recover. People are already making ways to get
around the setbacks. Changing eviction laws will cripple the people who work hard and contribute more to your
economy than is measurable. The unintended consequences will be disastrous.

Sincerely,
Mike Pellicano,

Investor in Las Vegas
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